
DURING THE DARK TIMES

NEWSPAPERS SHINE THE LIGHT
As the news media industry celebrates Sunshine Week recognizing the importance of access 

to public information, we thank you for your continued support and patronage. 

Newspapers provide sunshine in the darkness.

The coronavirus has transformed our lives 

and all levels of government have taken 

significant steps to address the pandemic. 

These changes highlight your need for 

meaningful, accurate information about 

government action, and transparency is 

more crucial than ever. Our reporters use 

public access laws to shine a light so you can 

understand what’s happening, have a voice 

in your government and hold public officials 

accountable.


